
 Mulacek’s Memorandum 

 
Boomerang Folder – Each evening your child should bring home a folder with their completed papers, 

notes, and homework. Your child should be responsible for cleaning out this folder each evening, giving you 

any completed papers and notes. Homework should be completed and returned to the folder along with any 

notes that need to be returned. Your child should bring their Boomerang folder back to school each morning 

and will be responsible for removing any items from the folder and turning them in.   

 

Homework – Homework plays a very important role in helping your child achieve success in school. You 

can help your child by showing that you believe homework is important and that you have high expectations. 

Help your child create a routine for doing homework each evening. Your child should write their homework 

assignments in their agenda each day and place any materials needed to complete their homework in their 

Boomerang folder. They should complete their assignments each evening and return them the next morning. 

If your child falls behind in class, they may have additional homework sent home.  

 

Agenda –The agenda will be used as a communication tool for you, your child, and me. Any questions, 

comments, or concerns can be written in it. Your child should bring their agenda home each evening and 

return it to school each morning. Please check their agenda each evening, making sure all 

homework is complete, and initial the agenda for that day. 

 

P.E. & Recess – Your child will have P.E. & recess each day. Please be sure to wear or bring tennis shoes 

each day for P.E. and recess. I also recommend that you bring a sweatshirt or jacket that can be left in your 

locker as it gets cold in our classroom at times.  

 

Water Bottles & Snacks – Your child may bring in a snack from the approved snack list and a water 

bottle each day. Left over snacks and water bottles must be taken home each evening. 

 

Website – Please check out our classroom’s website for weekly homework, monthly newsletters, and lots 

of information about our class. You can access it at northmacschools.org.  

 

Thanks for all you do to help your child’s educational experience be a fun and positive one!    

      Lori Mulacek  


